
 
ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS IN THE 
VICINITY OF MARIACHI PLAZA 
 
 

As part of the continuing construction activities for the Metro Gold Line 
Eastside Extension, the Contractor will pour concrete at the Mariachi Plaza 
underground station.   
 
WHAT: Mariachi Plaza concrete pour 
 

WHEN: Monday, August 11, 2008.  The hours of construction will be from 
2:00 a.m. – 8:00 a.m. 

  
WHERE: First Street between Boyle and Bailey. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT: 
 

 This pour will begin in the early morning hours due to the summer heat. 
 Accessibility to homes and businesses between Boyle and Bailey will be 

maintained at all times.  
 Fire department and emergency vehicle access will be maintained. 

 

 


